Cato Community Newsletter April 2022

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



The winds of March have blown away and Spring has arrived. The warmth of it will be needed for the longer days since the clocks have moved forward.

March had some crazy recognized days. Our surprise giveaway reflected some of them. Congratulations to Suzanne for winning the drawing. Below are many days for April that are more recognizable.

Please take advantage of bulk pick up this month to get rid of any unwanted items.

"Get rid of clutter and you may just find that it was blocking the door you've been looking for." - Katrina Mayer

Happy Spring! - Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)





Bulk PickUp April 7th!

You should have items set out at the curb (not in the road) no sooner than the 6th please.



TAX DAY DEADLINE Friday, April 15th



Maintenance Tip: Grass cutting season is upon us!

- prepare your lawn with any needed nutrients and remove debris and clutter
- prepare your equipment with any needed maintenance
- if you prefer to contract someone, Bob Ellsworth is great and resides in the community: 401-347-5034





Suzanne Short

Our surprize giveaway was a baskey of goodies observing some unique national holidays in March: National Oreo. Extraterrestrial Abduction, Girl Scouts, St. Patrick's, National Anthem, and National Awesomeness!





WASTE PRO

Trash Pickup **Every Thursday**

Next bulk pick up will be April 7th

211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU **Helpful Numbers:**

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911